
Submitter: Dan  Miller 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

I am opposed to HB 3501.  The state legislature can use their efforts to provide 

services to help the homeless community get off the street rather than trying to 

protect them living in a tent. 


